
 
 

12th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

We are fast approaching the Christmas period and just wanted to remind you of the dates of 

the school events taking place later this term.  

  

Date  Event  

Friday 29th November  Christmas Fair 3.30 p.m. – 5.00 p.m.  

Friday 6th December 
Lower School Disco (5.00 p.m. – 6.30 p.m.)  

Upper School Disco (7.00 p.m. – 8.30 p.m.) 

Wednesday 11th December  Year 3 Christmas Performances 9.15 a.m. and 2.00 p.m.  

Friday 13th December  Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day  

Tuesday 17th December Year 4 Christmas Performance 2.00 p.m. 

Wednesday 18th December  Year 4 Christmas Performance 6.00 p.m. 

Friday 20th December  Last day of term, school finishes at 1.15 p.m.  

  

Details of each individual event have or will be sent separately.  

  

Christmas Productions 

You will notice from the dates above that Year 3 and 4 will be performing to parents this 

Christmas.  Year 5 and 6 will be performing later in the year – Year 5 just before Easter and 

Year 6 at the end of the academic year with their leavers’ production. 

 

Christmas Hampers  

To help raise funds for the school and to subsidise the Christmas activities we will shortly be 

making up Christmas Hampers which will be raffled during the Christmas Fair this year.  We 

would very much appreciate receiving donations of good quality food or toiletry items that 

can be used to make up the Hampers.  All donations should be brought in by Friday 22nd 

November and can be passed to your child’s class teacher in the first instance.  Thank you in 

advance for your support with this.  Tickets for the hamper raffle will be sold at the Christmas 

Fair. 

 

Christmas Card Post Box 

We will place a post box in the reception area of the school for children to put their 

Christmas cards in at the start of the school day.  The cards will then be distributed to the 

classes and given out to pupils.  Children need to make sure they have their friend’s full 

name and class written on the envelopes so that cards can be delivered successfully!  The 

post box will be available for pupils between Monday 25th November and Friday 13th 

December. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Friday 13th December we are inviting every child to wear a Christmas jumper. If you do 

not have a Christmas jumper you can decorate a jumper, cover it with stickers, tinsel or 

whatever sparkly things you have at home. The jumper should be worn alongside their 
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normal school uniform.  On this day we will be raising money for Save the Children and ask 

that, if you are able, you make a donation of £1 on this day.  

 

We are looking forward to this festive period as it is such a magical time in school.  Thank 

you in advance for your support in helping to make sure that the children are prepared for 

the events. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


